
Unto the populace and estates of the Adrian Empire, 

  

I have had the opportunity to serve on the Board of Directors for the past year, and would like to be 

considered to have the opportunity to serve again for a full 2 year term.  Mundanely, I am a recent Law 

school graduate, and am pursuing a Masters in Taxation.  Within Adria, I have served as Chancellor, 

Minister of Arms, Minister of Rolls, and currently serve as the Hospitaler, Minister of Arts and 

Sciences, and Co-crown of Adria.  I have been a member of this organization for the past 7 years, and 

have seen it grow and change within that time.  As a member of the Board for the past year I have 

worked with the Current President, Vice President and members to ensure the corporate aspect of the 

Empire functioned smoothly.  I have been an active member of the Board, and have greatly enjoyed my 

experiences serving in this capacity. 

  

At the last estates meeting it was decided that there should be 2 members of the Board from each region, 

and I respectfully submit myself for your consideration to be one of those representatives for the East. 

  

In Service, 

  

Janna Wince, Dame Ariana RuddCatha 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Greetings  

 

I am Bill Lukey AKA Waldham van Torsvan, and I am running for the Region 2 BoD position. 

I have served a 2 year term on the BoD already and would like the opportunity to serve again. 

I am a retired Crown, Knight Premier and Knight Bachelor. 

Previously I have been an Imperial Justicar and am currently Imperial Minister of Information.  

At the Kingdom level I have been the Crown, Chancellor, Arts and Sciences Minister, Physiker, 

Hospitaler, Chronicler, Webmaster, and Baron.   

At the Duchy level I have been Chancellor, Physiker, Hospitaler, and Baron.   

I have been a member since 1995 and I also a have a lifetime membership. 

I was one of the founders of the Kingdom of Avalon in Arizona.  I also helped found the Lau Kanaka No 

Hawaii, the original Hawaiian club in Arizona which is a 501-c3.  This club created the Aloha Weekend 

which grew so rapidly it was spun off into its own 501-c3. The festival is now a 3 day weekend event 

with well over 100,000 visitors. 

I was a Security Specialist Supervisor at Motorola where I handled network and computer security in 

addition to physical security for personnel.  I am familiar with HIPPA and other privacy issues as we 

were a part of personnel and health services. 

I co-chaired the Motorola SPS International Computer Council which set computer and network 

standards and wrote the applicable SOP’s to go with them. 

I also dealt extensively with privacy issues while a faculty member and student advisor at Mesa 

Community College.  I also did budget planning and performance evaluations at the college. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to serve the Empire on the BoD again. 

Thank You 

Bill Lukey 

Aka Waldham van Torsvan 


